
 

 

 

A note from the Head 

 

Tel: 01769 580512 

Friday 10th November 2023 

Kings Nympton  

Weekly Newsletter 
www.woodlandfederation.org.uk/kingsnympton     admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

Dear Parents / Carers 

It has been lovely to see all the children wearing red for Remembrance Day, thank you for 

all the donations, at the last count, we’ve raised £27. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The feedback from the skateboarding workshop has been fantastic, the highlights seemed 

to be learning tricks.  We also had lovely feedback from Adam of Team Rubicon who said it 

was a pleasure to come to the school.  Well done everyone! 

Look out for our Christmas Flyer which will be coming out soon and has details of all the 

exciting Christmas Events we have planned. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

 

 

 

Mrs V Fenemore, Executive Headteacher 



 

 

DIARY DATES 
13TH NOVEMEBR 2023 

Saturday 4th November  
 Deadline for booking before school club and school 

meals for w/c 20th November 

Monday 6th November 
 PE Class Two 

 Deadline—Panto Consent on Gateway 

Tuesday 7th November  PE Class One 

Wednesday 8th November 
 Exteter Trip  (Pizza Express Workshop) - Drop off at    

Eggesford Station 8:30am-8:50am 

Thursday 9th November 
 PE Class Two 

 Utilita Cup (letters have gone to those involved) 

Friday 10th November 

 PE Class One 

 Mini Netball Festival - 13:30 - 15:00 Kings Nympton V 

Winkleigh  

Saturday 11th November  
 Deadline for booking before school club and school 

meals for w/c 27th November 

Emails sent this week:  Spellings - Rec, Yr and Yr 2, UTILITA Cup for those involved, Reminder for Exeter Educa-

tional Visit  



 

 

 

 

Wow what a super week!  

We have have had a tigertastic time basing our learning 

around the text 'The Tiger who came to Tea' by Judith Kerr.  

The children enjoyed creating tiger patterns, making food 

for the tiger using the play dough, drawing different foods 

for the tiger to eat, but the highlight of the week was mak-

ing our own sandwiches for a tea party.  

Over the weekend see if the children can tell you all about the story and their 

favourite part of the text.  

Have a wonderful weekend.  

 

Mrs Stapley and Tammie  

SHARING OUR LEARNING AND A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS 

THE LEARNING ZONE 

Preschool—Mrs Stapley 



 

 

 

 

 

SHARING OUR LEARNING AND A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS 

THE LEARNING ZONE 

Class 1—Mrs Godly 

This week, Reception have been learning four new phonemes and practising how to write the 

graphemes. In other activities, they have had a tea party with Pre-school and a tiger and 

thought about what makes someone special. They have also been drawing pictures, talking 

and writing about Bonfire Night. In Maths, they have been comparing the numbers 1, 2 and 3 

and finding more than and less than these numbers.  

In English, Years 1 and 2 have been continuing to learn about noun phrases, adjectives and 

adverbs. They have used this knowledge to write some alliterative sentences about animals 

and we have created our own version of the unit text all about different creatures. In Maths, 

Year 1 have been developing their skills at comparing statements. They have used their 

knowledge of counting on and back to compare a variety of addition and subtraction sums us-

ing comparison signs. Year 2 have started a unit of work on money. They have been learning 

to recognise the coins and notes we use and the amount they are each worth. They have 

been counting pounds and pence as well as investigating ways of making amounts of money 

using coins.  

Other lessons have included investigating ways of melting ice in order to free a frozen object 

quickly, being particles of solids, liquids and gases, what they would see in a synagogue and 

what these objects are used for and considering the ways we are all similar and different.  

Have a lovely weekend everybody. 



 

 

 

 

 

SHARING OUR LEARNING AND A MESSAGE FROM THE TEACHERS 

THE LEARNING ZONE 

Class 2—Mr Saltearn 

A busy week in Class 2!  

This week we have continued our sequence about The Highwayman and have been busy 

learning about figurative language. We have been learning about onomatopoeia and have 

been creating poems about animals with just onomatopoeia words. We have also been think-

ing and creating similes and metaphors about The Highwayman.  

In Maths, Year 5 and 6 have been practicing their long division skills and have been dividing 4 

digit numbers by 2 digit numbers. We have been practicing different methods. We have also 

been learning about prime, square and cubed numbers. In Year 3 and 4 have been busy 

learning about multiplying and dividing by 3, 4 and 8.  

This week, we took part in our inter house sports and the children had the chance to show 

their netball skills. Some of the netball on display was fantastic and we are looking forward to 

welcoming Winkleigh Year 5 and 6 to us next week to complete in a mini netball festival.  

In Science, Year 3 and 4 have been investigating if gas has weight and planned and under-

took an experiment to show that gas has weight. In Year 5 and 6 we have been learning about 

melting and dissolving and how we can identify the differences between the two.  

In RE, Years 3 and 4 have been learning about the different creation stories that religions 

have and comparing the similarities and differences between them.  

On Thursday, Class 2 had the chance to take part in the skateboarding workshop, all the chil-

dren enjoyed the experience and displayed their talents.  Next week, we are going on our trip 

to Exeter to take part in the Pizza Express workshop and then we ill be walking around RAMM 

investigating the different exhibits, looking particularly at the Egyptian exhibit. The children are 

looking forward to creating their own Pizza and investigating RAMM. We look forward to see-

ing their Pizzas.  

Some children in Year 5 and 6 are taking part in a football festival next Thursday we look for-

ward to seeing how they get on.  

Have a nice weekend Class 2, we are looking forward to a busy week next week.  



 

 

Check calendar for deadline dates. 

 

AUTUMN/WINTER MENU 
FROM 30TH OCTOBER 2023 



 

 

 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 



 

 

 

You may be eligible for pupil premium funding for Kings 

Nympton Primary School, which entitles your child/ren to  

receive Free School Meals.  

If your circumstances have changed and you are now in receipt of one or more 

of the following: 

 Universal credit (provided you have a net income of £7400 or less) 

 Income support 

 Income-based jobseekers’ allowance 

 Income-related employment and support allowance 

 Support under Part IV of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999 

 The guaranteed element of state pension credit 

 Child tax credit, provided that you are not also entitled to working tax credit 

and have an annual gross income of £16,190 or less 

It takes less than a minute to apply.  

Visit the Citizen Portal Devon  

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCsCitizenPortal_LIVE 

or call the Education Helpline on 0345 155 1019. 

If eligible, please send a screenshot  

of your confirmation to  

admin@kingsnympton.devon.sch.uk 

Families with children in Class 1 who 

are eligible are encouraged to apply 

as the funding is in addition to      

Universal Free School Meals! 

https://oneonline.devon.gov.uk/CCsCitizenPortal_LIVE

